
 

 

Tuesday 24th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Kingswood Colomendy Residential 
 

 
On Wednesday 22nd June 2022 the children will be leaving for their exciting residential at 
Kingswood.   
 
Please find a kit list for our trip attached below. 
 
The children will be leaving school at 1.30pm on Wednesday 22nd June 2022, so there will be 
no changes to their usual lunchtime arrangements. On Friday 24th June 2022, the children will 
be back at school by 3.30pm.  
 
If your child requires any medicines or travel sickness pills, could you please fill out the form 
below by Monday 6th June with your child’s name and any medicines (please include the 
times when the medicines will need to be administered).  
 
https://forms.gle/1SimyJm9PB4teMrP9  
 
On the trip, medication bags should be handed to Mrs Gibson first thing on Wednesday morning 
in a resealable bag clearly labelled with the child’s name and timings of medication. Children 
who need inhalers/epipens will collect them from the classrooms before we leave for the trip. 
 
We are all looking forward to a fantastic trip! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Wendy Gibson 
Year 6 Trip Leader 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/1SimyJm9PB4teMrP9


 

 

 

Sample Kingswood Packing List 
 

• 1 swimming towel and costume  
• 1 bath towel  
• Toiletries bag including toothbrush, toothpaste, soap, hairbrush, deodorant (roll-on only, 

no aerosols) 
• Night clothes and slippers 
• Socks and underwear (6 sets) 

• 4 t-shirts, shirt or blouses (with long sleeves)  
• Sweatshirt  
• 1 thick jumper  
• 1 light sweater  
• 3 pairs of trousers and/or jeans and/or tracksuit bottoms clothes for the evening 

activities  
• Waterproof jacket (and trousers if possible)  
• Sturdy shoes and wellies 

• 2 pairs of trainers, including one old pair  
• Drinking water bottle 
• Sun hat 
• Sun cream 
• Books, playing cards or small quiet activities 

• Bin bag for dirty clothes  
 
Please note, many of our activities require arms and legs to be covered.  
 
Children are likely to get muddy or dirty whilst on their activities so please bring old clothes!  
There is a gift shop on site so if children wish to bring pocket money with them we recommend 
they bring no more than £20.00  
 
What NOT to bring - these items are not covered by the centre’s insurance: 

• Mobile phones  

• Expensive cameras  
• Electronic games  
• iPods or mp3 players  
• Expensive or much-cherished jewellery  

• Expensive or favourite clothing or shoes 
 


